
 
Office hours:  Monday to Thursday  
9:00am-12:00pm & 1:00pm-3:00pm  
 
Email:  stjohnthebaptist@sasktel.net 
Website: stjohnthebaptistestevan.com 
 
Pastor: Fr. Sathi Antony 306-634-5790  
              Email: ansathisjb@gmail.com 
Pastoral Assistant:  Connie Wheeler  306-634-2190 or  
            306-421-8447 
Office Coordinator: Karla Waloshin 306-634-2190 
Bookkeeper: Susan Mack 
Caretaker: Sigfredo Gonzales 

 

Year A 

October 14 & 15, 2017  
28th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

St. John the Baptist Parish Office 
#2 - 1118 Second St.  Estevan, SK  S4A 0L9      
Phone: 306-634-2190  Fax: 306-634-6845 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday Liturgy:  7:00PM    
Sunday Liturgy:  10:00AM 
Weekday Liturgy:  Please check the back of a current 
bulletin 
Reconciliation:   Tuesdays 6:00pm-6:45pm 
     Thursdays & Fridays 8:00am-8:45am 
     Or by appointment 
Sacrament of Anointing: contact the pastor 



Ministers:  Please contact Lorraine 
Schlamp if you are available for the 
Christmas Season.  Ministers are needed 
for Dec.23 - January 1, 2018.  You may 
contact her at 306-461-8672,  
306-634-8672, or  by email 
llschlamp@hotmail.com. 

Would you like to be an altar server? 
 

If you have received the sacrament of Holy Eucharist, altar serving is a wonderful way to serve God and 
his Church.  Please seriously consider serving in this important ministry.  New servers as well as 

previous servers who attend a public school and wish to continue serving should contact Connie at 
the Parish Office or by email (youthstj@sasktel.net).    

 
If you are a server and do not wish to continue, please let Connie know at the  

Parish Office at 306-634-2190.   
You can also call or text Connie anytime at 306-421-8447 for more information. 

 
**Registration forms have been sent out through the Catholic schools.**  

 
 

We are having an Altar Server Workshop on Saturday, October 28.   

All altar servers are required to attend. 

 

The First Reconciliation class is on Thursday, 

October 26 at 6:30pm in the Church Auditorium.  

We will be completing Lesson One in the 

workbook.   

“My God will supply whatever you need…” - Philippians 4:19 
 
God really does provide for those who are grateful and generous. This is very difficult for people 
that don’t live a stewardship lifestyle to believe. People are skeptical and say it’s just coincidence. 
If you are skeptical, try living a stewardship lifestyle for just one month – be generous with your 
gifts of time, talent and treasure and see how God provides for your needs. 

Movie and A Lunch will be starting again on 
Tuesday, October 24th in the Church 
Auditorium at 10am.  Everyone is welcome to 
attend.  We will be watching “Blessed Teresa 
of  Calcutta: the making of  a saint.”  The 
movie will start at 10am followed by a lunch.  
A free will offering will be accepted for the 
lunch.   
Please join us for a morning of  faith and fellowship!!  



Ministries for October 21 & October 22, 29th  Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
Cup Ministers 
7:00pm   (Ann)Sacred Heart School and St. Mary’s School 
10:00am (Ann)Treena Hirsch, Jackie Phillips, Karen Melle, Theresa Beck, Darla Wilhelm 
 
Lectors       Hospitality Host 
7:00pm    Sacred Heart School & St. Mary’s School 7:00pm    Sacred Heart School & St. Mary’s School 
10:00am  Gordon Schwab & Wes Kreklewich  10:00am  Jim Carriere & Elaine Carriere 
 
Ushers        
7:00pm  Brian Miiller    
10:00am Al Wempe  
       
Altar Servers 
7:00pm Maya Daoust, Markie Daoust, Maleah Daoust  
10:00am Kiera Phillips, Kade Phillips 
 
 
 
Collection Counters  Leonard Ludwig, Anne Dechief, Sylvia Walliser,  
    Rita Walliser, Elizabeth Olson, Albert Petrash         
          

First Reading 
Isaiah 45.1,4-6 

 
Second Reading 

1 Thessalonians 1.1-
5ab 

 
Gospel 

Matthew 22.15-21 

 
 
 

APOSTOLIC EXHORTATION 
SACRAMENTUM CARITATIS 

OF THE HOLY FATHER 
BENEDICT XVI 

 
 

Prayer for the dead 
 
32. The Eucharistic celebration, in which we proclaim 
that Christ has died and risen, and will come again, is 
a pledge of the future glory in which our bodies too 
will be glorified. Celebrating the memorial of our 
salvation strengthens our hope in the resurrection of 
the body and in the possibility of meeting once again, 
face to face, those who have gone before us marked 
with the sign of faith. In this context, I wish, together 
with the Synod Fathers, to remind all the faithful of 
the importance of prayers for the dead, especially the 
offering of Mass for them, so that, once purified, they 
can come to the beatific vision of God. (101) A 
rediscovery of the eschatological dimension inherent 
in the Eucharist, celebrated and adored, will help 
sustain us on our journey and comfort us in the hope 
of glory (cf. Rom 5:2; Tit 2:13). 

St. John the Baptist Parish will be offering an All 

Souls’ Day Holy Mass on  

Thursday, November 2 at 7pm.   

 

 

We will be remembering all our loved ones who 

have passed away and especially honoring those 

who passed away this past year.   

 

As George S. Patton stated, “It is foolish and 
wrong to mourn the men who have died.  Rather 

we should thank God that such men lived.” 

 



Upcoming Events at St. John the Baptist Parish 

 

Saturday, October 14 5pm Holy Mass (Torquay) 

St. Callistus I 6:30pm Praying the Rosary 

 7pm Holy Mass 

Sunday, October 15 8am Holy Mass (Bienfait) 

St. Theresa of Jesus 9:30am Praying the Rosary 

 10am Holy Mass 

Tuesday, October 17 7pm Esther Colbow; Holy Family Board & Staff 

St. Ignatius of Antioch 7:30pm Pastoral Council Meeting Parish Auditorium 

Wednesday, October 18 11am Mass (Hospital) Rodney Hagel; Richard & Eva Hagel 

St. Luke 7pm Book Club  

Thursday, October 19 9am Mass David Nadon; William & Florina Schaff 

St. Paul of the Cross 9:30am Coffee After Mass Parish Auditorium 

 10:15am Staff Meeting 

 7pm SJB Choir Practice 

Friday, October 20 9am Mass Richard Weisgerber; Joanne & Family 
St. Hedwig/St. Margaret Mary Alacoque  

Saturday, October 21 5pm Holy Mass (Torquay) 

 6:30pm Praying the Rosary 

 7pm Holy Mass 

Sunday, October 22 8am Holy Mass (Bienfait) 

St. John Paul II 9:30am Praying the Rosary 

 10am Holy Mass 

The Confirmation/First Eucharist 

Enrolment Mass is on Saturday, 
October 21 at the 7pm Mass.  All 

children preparing to receive the 
sacraments of confirmation and 
first eucharist are required to 

attend this Mass. 

Thank you to all parishioners for donating to 
the food bank.  Thank you to Ron and Darla 
Wilhelm for taking the donations to Salvation 
Army.  Your generosity is appreciated!! 

The Estevan Deanery Pastoral Council meeting will 

be held in Redvers at Our Lady of Fatima church 

on Sunday Oct. 29 @ 3:00 pm (  note time 

change ) .  All are invited.  


